Greetings SEAS Families!

SPIRIT week was a success! Thank you for sharing your beautiful children with us! Ascension Thursday, our dress up day, proved to be a wonderful success! I was so proud of our students in their dress and behavior at mass! Our three R's of Respect, Responsibility and Reverence, truly rang through on the Holy Day!

At SEAS we have been educating "Tiny Saints" for over 30 years! We look to St. Elizabeth Ann Seton to help guide and protect us. See attached if you would like to purchase your very own Elizabeth Ann Seton "Tiny Saint!"

The week ahead...

Tuesday, May 23rd: Open School Board meeting - Thomas Reynold's Gymnasium Featuring the year in review and the year ahead! 7:30PM

Wednesday, May 24th - May Crowning mass @ 9:00AM - Full Uniform for ALL Last Fast for Grades 3-5 - Have students bring their gym clothes

Thursday, May 25th: Field Day - All are Welcome - Hot Dogs and Hamburgers will be provided by our Father's Club. Be sure to send a drink and snacks. If your child prefers, he or she may pack his/her own lunch. A Big Thank you to our Dads!

Remember to wear your class color!

Hot Lunch orders due by May 25th. Look for our extended hot lunch provided by fifth grade parents to Fundraiser for Nature's Classroom.

Our Walk-A-Thon fundraising is earmarked for our Faith Formation Program! Religion books will be purchased with the funds along with other materials for our Religion classes. Donations can still be sent in!

Our Commitment to Service is coming to a close as the end of the school year approaches. At Back to School Night, in the Summer mailing Packet, and on our web site, we explain our Commitment to Service Program. All parents are expected to volunteer for 30 hours or pay \$300. Please record your volunteer hours from this year using this link:

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/nz1luoCq599j-

yWdC62SHQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmTbQeP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvdlVjeVJ5 NU5CeWRlUk1aaDhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmRnnoBsZMGECINSF3NncnVud2FsZDkzNTZ Ac3RIYXMuY29tWAQAAAAB Those who do not complete the required hours are asked to submit their payments to the finance office by May 31st. If you completed 30 hours, your balance is zero. If you were unable to complete your hours, please send a check for \$300. For partial hours the payment includes a fee of \$10 per hour for hours not completed. Thank you in advance to ALL our SEAS volunteers and those of you sending in your payments.

The Commitment to Service Program was put in place to help us meet our \$100,000 SPIRIT Fundraising goal! We are almost there! - Thank you!!!!

All Tuition and fees were due by May 1st. All past due bills have been sent out. Please be sure to settle your tuition and Commitment to service fees in order to participate in year end celebrations such as field day, moving up ceremonies and graduations.

Friday, May 26th and Monday, May 29th - School Closed. Enjoy the Long weekend!

TRUST IN GOD, Self, Others and SEAS!

Peace, Blessings & Gratitude, Ms. Graziose